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<mgoodwin.mpc@gmail.com>, "MICHAEL A. KANE" <makane1@bellsouth.net>, Rebecca Longmire 
<rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>, Scott Smith <ssmith@volrealty.com>

Dear Commissioner,

It has been brought to my attention the owners of the property located at 10528 Coward Mill Road desire to 
have the concept plan for the property be withdrawn from the MPC agenda.

I respectfully request the Coward Mill Road concept plan be withdrawn from the September MPC agenda. 

Unfortunately, we are involved in a contractual dispute related to this property.  I had the property under 
contract when I applied for rezoning and concept plan approval.  I would never violate your trust, come 
before MPC or County Commission or incur the costs associated with rezoning and concept plan approval 
without the property owner's knowledge and consent.  My objective was to purchase the property prior to 
the August MPC meeting.  Please see the attached email from Realty Executives extending the closing 
date to August 5, 2014.    

As you may recall and the minutes and video of the meetings will verify, the owner's of the property as well 
as their representative from Realty Executives were in attendance at the TTCDA meeting on December 9, 
2013 and they also attended all subsequent MPC and County Commission meetings involving the rezoning 
of the property.  If my memory serves me, the owners spoke in support of the rezoning at both the MPC 
meeting and County Commission meeting during the rezoning hearings.

Please find attached the letter dated February 6, 2014 addressed to Commission before the rezoning 
meeting.  The letter, signed by Gail Cox and Patty Saunders, the owners of 10528 Coward Mill, states "The 
zoning restrictions placed on our property 10528 Coward Mill Road,...has had a direct effect on the selling 
of our family farm....in reality, there is no market for this property with the current zoning".

In concert and with the cooperation of the owners, I have been involved in the rezoning and concept plan 
approval process for nearly a year.  Unfortunately, TTCDA and use on review regulations requiring multiple 
hearings before County Commission and MPC delayed the process far longer than anyone desired or 
could have anticipated.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter and I sincerely appreciate your wiliness to serve on 
MPC.

Please do not hesitate to call or email if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Scott Davis
865-806-8008
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2 attachments

Coward Mill Extension email.pdf
504K 

Coward Mill Letter to Commission.pdf
2005K 
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<dan.kelly@knoxmpc.org>, Elizabeth Eason <eason.mpc@gmail.com>, Herb Anders 
<herb@claibornehauling.com>, Jack Sharp <commission@knoxmpc.org>, "Janice L. Tocher" 
<jtocher.mpc@gmail.com>, LAURA COLE <cole5137@bellsouth.net>, Mac Goodwin 
<mgoodwin.mpc@gmail.com>, "MICHAEL A. KANE" <makane1@bellsouth.net>, Rebecca Longmire 
<rebeccalongmire@hotmail.com>, Scott Smith <ssmith@volrealty.com>

Correction:

In the last paragraph my letter reads:  TTCDA and use on review regulations requiring.........

it should read:  TTCDA and sector plan amendments requiring............

Thank you.

Scott 
[Quoted text hidden]
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